
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: Month XX, 20XX 

SUBMITTED BY: Kirk Benge, Director, Public Health 

TITLE: Consideration of an Amendment to the existing Agreement between the 

San Juan County Public Health Department and the State of Utah Health 

Department for COVID-19 San Juan County - Immunizations - Influenza 

Capacity Building  

RECOMMENDATION: Recommend Sign Contract Amendment 

 

SUMMARY 

The Commission signed this agreement in August 2020. The original agreement was for $2,444, and 

was earmarked for Influenza immunizations only. 

This amendment increases current funding by $5,091 in federal funds. New total funding is $7,535, and 

allows us to also use funding for COVID-19 vaccinations 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

This is an extension of our Federal Immunization Grant which has been renewed annually between the 

Utah Dept of Health and San Juan Public Health since 2015. 

The Commission signed this current agreement in August 2020. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

These funds are not included in the current proposed budget. This is a Cost Reimbursement contract. 

The Utah Department of Health will only reimburse SJPH for directly related to the program. 


